Month by Month Calendar 

for SDSU Student Organization Advisors

August

· Begin the recognition process for the next academic year.  Complete any mandatory organization orientation sessions and fill out the next year’s application and submit to Student Life & Leadership. 
· Review the policies and procedures as outlined in the Student Organization Handbook for any updates added during summer.

· Review the organization constitution and bylaws. Make sure you have the most current copy of these documents before school resumes.

September

· Welcome Week activities during the first week of school.

· Establish a regular meeting time with the organization officers.

· Make sure Student Life and Leadership has the most up to date officer list. 

October

· Encourage student organization participation in Homecoming events.

· Around midterms, watch officers’ academics. Are they studying and attending classes?

November

· Begin discussing with student officers their plans for spring semester (programming, recruiting, fundraising, etc.)

· Make sure organization signs up to participate in Explore SDSU Day.
December

· Begin to identify future leadership of the organization. Encourage current leaders to be preparing other members for leadership roles.

· Meet with officers to evaluate the past semester.

January

· Review spring semester activities with officers. Have them review plans with the members.

· Expect an e-mail regarding nominating students for the Quest for the Best Vice-Presidential Student Service Award. 

February

· Talk with officers about elections of new officers.

March

· Club officer elections are typically held in March or April. Attend elections.
· Update officer roster with the Student Life & Leadership. 
· Around midterms keep an eye out that officers are studying and attending class.

· Student organizations participate in Explore SDSU Day.

April

· Assist with officer transitions.

· Evaluate the year with organization members. Discuss strengths, areas to improve, and expectations for the new officers and the advisor.

· Begin planning for next year (programming, recruiting, fundraising, etc.)
Summer (May – July)

· Make sure organization signs up to participate in Welcome Week activities. 

· Do a self-evaluation of your role as advisor.

· If you and the officers are around in the summer, begin planning for next year. Have a summer retreat.

· Relax. You earned it!
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